LEGISLATIVE MATTER NO. 980273



Z631 N.W. 41st. Street, Suite E-1 • Gainesville, Florida 32606 • (352) 338-2073 • Fax: 371-4784 • Lic #: CGC 011936

August 18, 1998

Tom Saunders
Community Development Director
City of Gainesville
P.O. Box 490
Gainesville, Florida 32602

Reference: Petition 142TCH-98 PB

Dear Mr. Saunders.

I own Units E-1 and E-2 at Foxbridge III, 2631 N.W. 41 Street here in Gainesville and I received a notification of the hearing on the above referenced petition.

I would like it known for the record that I am not in favor of the petition as it stands, I see no reason why we should include this type of business in our district. I also can't imagine that a T-shirt business would choose to pay the higher lease rates in this area.

I find it curious that this has come up as an item when there is no one even requesting it.

I will not be able to attend the meeting this Thursday and I am therefore writing to voice my position. Please feel free to give me a call at 338-2073 if I am missing something regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Me Burns

RECEIVED

AUG 1 8 1998

PLANNING DIVISION

LEGISLATIVE MATTER NO. 980273

Alternatives Counseling and Consultation Center

Foxbridge III - Suite 6 2631 N.W. 41st Street • Gainesville, Florida 32606 (904) 378-2120 • (904) 378-2147

Thomas A. Erney, Ph.D., LMFT • Carolyn B. Fouts, Ph.D., LMHC

August 18, 1998

Tom Saunders Community Development Director City of Gainesville P.O. Box 490 Gainesville, Florida 32606

Reference: Petition 142TCH-98 PB

Dear Mr. Saunders,

I own Unit E-6 at Foxbridge III,2631 NW 41 Street in Gainesville and I received: a notification of the hearing on the above referenced petition.

I am opposed to the petition because it represents an incongruity to the professional office "climate" which has historically made this area appealing and of interest.

I will not be able to attend the meeting this Thursday. Please know that as an office owner in Foxbridge III for the past 12 years, I am strongly opposed to this petition.

Please feel free to contact me, 378-2147 should you need additional information or feedback.

Thank you in advance for considering my position.

Sincerely,

LEGISLATIVE MATTER NO. 980273

Coy R Bost 2631 NW 41st Street Suite E-3 Gainesville FL 32606

RECEIVED

AUG 1 8 1998

PLANNING DIVISION

August 18, 1998

Tom Saunders
Community Development Director
City of Gainesville
PO Box 490
Gainesville, FL 32602

Reference: Petition 142TCH-98 PB

Dear Mr. Saunders:

I own Unit E-3 at Foxbridge III, 2631 NW 41st Street in Gainesville and I received a notification of the hearing on the above referenced petition.

I would like it known for the record that I am not in favor of the petition as it stands, I do not see any reason why we should include this type of business in our district. I also can't imagine that a T-shirt business would choose to pay the higher lease rates in this area.

I find it curious that this has come up as an item when there is no one even requesting it.

I will be out of town and not able to attend the meeting this Thursday and I am therefore writing to voice my position. Please feel free to give me a call at 352-377-0675 If there is further explanation needed regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Coy R Bost